
August 2020 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 

       

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

 Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

 Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

Fall Practice for- 

Orientation, Back to 
School, Reveille, etc… 

 

Practice times will be 
set later and vary each 
day. 

First Day of School 

 

Practice  

Time TBD 

  

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

 Practice  

Time TBD 

Practice  

Time TBD 

Practice  

Time TBD 

Practice  

Time TBD 

  

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

 Practice  

Time TBD 

Practice  

Time TBD 

Practice  

Time TBD 

Football games Start 

TBD 

Football games Start 

TBD 

 

30 31      

 Practice  

Time TBD 

     

 
Attendance at all of the above is MANDATORY. 

 


